

## 01/11/22 11:22:43 W Purchasing Division

January 11, 2022

Attn: Crystal G. Hustead Senior Buyer, State of West Virginia Purchasing Division 2019 Washington Street East Charleston, WV 25305

Email: crystal.g.hustead@wv.gov; Tel: 304.558.2402

Dear Ms. Hustead:

HealthEC would like to thank the State of West Virginia Bureau for Medical Services (BMS) for this opportunity to provide our response to your Solicitation # CRFI 0511 BMS2200000001 regarding procurement strategies for implementing a Medicaid Enterprise System (MES).

Enclosed please find a USB thumb drive containing an electronic version of HealthEC's response, which was faxed to your office on January 10, 2022. Please confirm receipt of this submission package to <a href="mailto:Robert.Osburn@HealthEC.com">Robert.Osburn@HealthEC.com</a>.

Should you have any questions or if we can provide additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. Again, thank you for this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Robert Osburn
Chief Operating Officer

615.585.8311

Robert.Osburn@HealthEC.com

H Oshum